
Dear Parents and Guardians of Hartfield,

We are excited to announce “My School Bucks” is live! This new 
and improved system for managing student meal accounts is part 
of an ongoing effort to make supporting your student’s meals 
more convenient and seamless. 

My School Bucks allows you to create an account to conveniently 
and securely add money to your student's meal account online or 
with the mobile app.  You will be able to view dining purchases, 
check your student’s balance, receive low balance alerts and pay 
for school meals from anywhere!

Get Started Today:

• Go to myschoolbucks.com or download the mobile app
• Create your free account and add your student using their   

school name / student ID
• Add funds using your credit / debit card or electronic check

Note: For each transaction, you will be charged a program fee.
• Set up automatic payments and never forget to send in lunch 

money again

We appreciate you using this online option as a way to help 
reduce the amount of physical cash and check handling that would 
typically happen in the serving line. 

If you need your students ID, please reach out to the 
admission/registration department. Where do they get this 
information?

Sincerely, 
Sara Hastings
Food Service Director
Sara.hastings@lexingtonindependents.com


